
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Attendance: What week for attendance this week! It is so important to come to school each day. It builds routines, 

gives time to learn and develop friendships. Well done to everyone who achieved expected attendance.  

 

 Acorns – 99 % Sycamores – 98% Elms – 95% Oaks – 94% 

Rowans –94 % Maples – 93% Cherries – 99% Chestnuts – 89% Birches – 89% 

 

Summer Fair: Thank you for all of your support; it was wonderful to see so many parents, carers and other family 

members enjoying the fair with their child. I hope everyone had a great time!  

Elms, Birches and Chestnuts Trip: On Tuesday, Elms, Birches and Chestnuts went to Jarrow Focus to listen to a band 

called 'Different Voices.' They learned about the different instruments being played such as the trombone and an 

electric guitar as well as listening to some fantastic songs. There was a wide range of songs from Shotgun to Yellow 

Submarine! Everyone got fully involved by singing and dancing along. It was a fantastic opportunity to watch a live 

music performance, and all the children were amazing ambassadors for our school through their excellent behaviour 

and listening skills. Great work everyone! 

Trips: Cherries, Birches and Chestnuts are going on a trip on Thursday 9th July. Please check Dojo for further 

information.  

Cherries: had a fantastic transport visit to Tynemouth using the metro, bus and ferry. Everyone had a fantastic day 

out. All the children were amazing ambassadors for our school through their excellent behaviour and listening skills. 

Great work Cherries! 

Oaks: Oaks class are finishing the school year with a splash—literally! Our traditional end-of-year water fight was an 

absolute blast, filled with laughter, splashes and plenty of surprises... The kids got their secret revenge by using their 

codeword “bananas” to soak Mr. Graham all at once—talk about teamwork! But the fun didn’t stop there. Oaks also 

celebrated with a fantastic reward trip to Quasar Laser, where the children enjoyed thrilling games of laser tag, 

followed by an exciting visit to Marine Park. There, they played games and even took a fantastic ride on the train, 

making memories to last a lifetime. What a fantastic way to wrap up the year! 

Facebook/ Instagram: Please continue to have a look on our Facebook and Instagram pages to see what has 

happened in school this week. We have regular daily posts to share all of the wonderful things that the children are 

doing.  

Back to school 2025: mainstream classes have received a letter informing you about your child’s new class team. 
Please speak to your current class teacher or Helen Towers, our Family Support Worker, if you feel that more 
transition would be useful. Due to the Summer Fair this afternoon, letters will be sent out on Monday to Base 
parents. We didn’t want the information to be lost with the excitement of this afternoon.  
 
Transition days: Thursday 11th July and Friday 12th July. 
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Children in mainstream will come into school as normal on Thursday and then move to their new class. They will be 
dismissed from their new class onto the yard. On Friday 12th July they will enter school via their new class room door 
and leave via their new classroom door.  
 
Children in the Base will come into their class as normal and then move to their new class for the morning session on 
Thursday and Friday. They will return to their current class for the afternoon.  
Children who are starting in Reception or in the Base have different arrangements. Parents will be informed 
separately of these arrangements.  
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Class Pupil Reason for Star of the Week 

Acorns Martha 
for her lovely contributions to class discussions 
 

Rowans Olive 
who has enjoyed exploring tasks more independently and she has been 
enjoying peers within her space.  Well done Olive!  
 

Sycamores Robbie 
for showing excellent effort in maths and joining in with class 
discussions 
 

Maples William 
for trying really hard with managing his emotions 
 

Cherries Jensen 
for being excellent on our class trip this week 
 

Elms Mitchell 
for having an outstanding year.  He has worked really hard and spent 
lots of time in the class.  Great work! 
 

Chestnuts Caleb 
for having lovely manners, always being kind and having a positive 
attitude towards his work 
 

Oaks Freddie M 
for hard work, being a good friend and demonstrating outstanding 
manners 
 

Birches Benyson 
for independent maths work 
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Have a lovely weekend. 
  
Mrs J. Tones 
Headteacher  
 

 

Summer Term 2025 

Week beginning Monday 7th July 2025 Class celebration with parents: look at books 
dates to follow.  

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Friday 18th July 2025 Longest Journey Assembly 

Autumn Term 2025 

Monday 1st September 2025 First day of the new academic year 

Friday 26th September 2025 INSET Day 


